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EOL Notice 
FO-*C Series 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 18, 2015 MB – 186 

Due to the current conversion split sleeve manufacturer ending production, the 
following parts will be discontinued: 

 
 

# Effected Parts 

1 FO-LC/SC-ADN2-F 

2 FO-LC/SC-ADN2 

3 FO-FC-FS(LC-A1)-STD 

4 FO-FC-FS(LC-A2)-STD 

5 FO-FC-FS(LC-A3)-STD 
 
 
 

Last Time Buy Date: August 31st, 2015 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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